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50 metres upstream of Windsor and Eton Footbridge 
Windsor Reach 
 
Wednesday 17 October 2018 until further notice 
 
Fallen tree 50 metres upstream of Windsor and Eton 
Footbridge 
 

Directions for navigation and general information during this incident: 
 
 
A tree has fallen 50 metres upstream of Windsor and Eton Footbridge.  It is 
extending half way across the river.  Our team is working as quickly as possible 
to arrange the removal of the tree.  In the meantime, passage is still possible 
through the centre arch of Windsor and Eton Footbridge with extreme care and 
caution.  Do not attempt to navigate through the Windsor, left arch of the 
footbridge. 

 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience this causes and thank you for your patience 
during this time.  
 
 
Note: All directions as to left and right are given looking upstream. 
 

 

Barry Russell MBE 
Harbourmaster 
17 October 2018  
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